
Vancouver PCG conducts pre-departure briefing 
 for Winter Escapade 5 participants 

19 January 2018 —The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver held a pre-
departure briefingfor Winter Escapade 5 (WE5) Vancouver participants on 18 
January 2018. 

Consul General Neil Frank R. Ferrer welcomed and thanked the attendees, 
comprised of first-time participants as well as previous WE tour members, for 
showing their support for the Winter Escapade program. For WE5, there are 35 
registered participants from Vancouver. 

The latest itinerary updates and advisories for WE5 were presented to the audience 
by Vice Consul Cham Guevara. Except for individuals who already left for the 
Philippines, most of the participants from Vancouver attended the briefing.   

The Winter Escapade tour, which is on its fifth year, is scheduled on 3-11 February 
2018 and will feature exciting destinations in Manila, Bacolod and Davao. END


